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CONTACT:		Teri	King	or	Janis	McNeal,	360.432.3054	or	wsgcanal@uw.edu	
 

Well	Education	and	Testing	
 
WET invites you to take a look at the health of your well and learn about keeping your 
drinking water safe. Washington State Department of Health recommends annual testing of 
individual wells for fecal coliform bacteria; testing your water is the best solution to identify 
possible contamination. WET provides homeowners with a local, inexpensive way to test 
their well water. 
 
When:      Sun., May 22, 2016 
                 12 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
 
Where:    Samples may be dropped off at the following locations: 
 

    Hunter Farms 
    1921 E. State Route 106 
    Union, WA 
 
    QFC parking lot 
    1403 Old Belfair Highway 
    Belfair, WA 

 
Fee:       Coliform sample ($25.00); lead sample ($15.00) 
 
For more information, contact Teri King or Janis McNeal, Washington Sea Grant, 
360.432.3054 or wsgcanal@uw.edu  
 
The Collection Form can be downloaded at https://wsg.washington.edu/wordpress/wp-
content/uploads/Well-Education-and-Testing-2016-2.pdf 
 

 
Washington Sea Grant, based at the University of Washington, provides statewide marine 

research, outreach, and education services, helping people understand and address the 
challenges facing our ocean and coasts. The National Sea Grant College Program is part of the 

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration, U.S. Department of Commerce. 



www.wsg.washington.edu. 
 

Join the conversation: @WASeaGrant and Facebook.com/WaSeaGrant. 
 
 


